
 
 
 
 

  
 

SOPs for Usage of Walking Track 
 
During Phase 1, the walking track at the Sports and Rehabilitation Centre (SRC) at Stadium 

Road Campus will be open for student use.  

• Hours of operation for the walking track are 6:00 to 8:00 am and 5:30 to 9:30 pm, 

daily.  

• Walking track is available for use of Staff and Students only. No family members, 

friends or any outsiders are allowed until further notice.  

• Staff and students should display their AKU identity card at entry point and during 

the walk.  No user will be allowed entry without AKU ID card 

• Approximately 50 members will be allowed walking at a time. 

• Use of face mask during walk is optional, however, after the walk face masks will be 

compulsory.  

• Each individual will be allowed a maximum of 60 minutes for walking and exercise.  

• No walking with partners or in groups – social distancing is mandatory between 

users.  

• Users will not be allowed to gather or sit around the track area before or after their 

workout. 

• SRC parking will remain closed.  Parking will be allowed in Main Parking Area. 

• Rounds by SRC staff will be carried out to ensure well-being of all users. 

• AKU Safety & Security and SRC Management reserves the right to refuse permission 

for walking in case there is any breach of SOPs. 

 
 


